ﬁ Outlook

Re: 6012 NW 9th Court

From Carlos Pierre <carlos.pierre@tfgchurch.net>
Date Thu 5/15/2025 3:35 PM
To Jim Nardi <j_nardi@bellsouth.net>

Cc  Fiona Christmas <fchristmas@margatefl.com>

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Greetings Jim,

Maybe You forgot back on March 20-2025, | spoke to you about the situation We are facing with our
new location renovation << | told you due to delays with Tamarac City We are so backed up with
works, We wouldn’t be able to move out in the month of June

<< Then | told you We have predicted to be done by August or October, << You said you speak to
CRA and let us know. Maybe you forgot to get back me I didn’t hear from you

Unfortunately We are still working on the new location << City Tamara is so low in the process

Carlos Pierre

Senior Pastor & President

The Family of God Ministry

954-394-6518 | carlos.pierre@tfgchurch.net | www.tfgchurch.net
6012 NW 9th CT, Margate, FL 33063

On Thu, May 15, 2025 at 3:22 PM Jim Nardi <j_nardi@bellsouth.net> wrote:
Good afternoon Pastor Carlos,

Attached please find a letter confirming the move out date for the Church as June 9th. | will be in
contact with you as we grow closer to that date.

Thank you,

Jim Nardi

Advanced Asset Management, Inc.
5909 Margate Boulevard

Margate, Florida 33063

(954) 817-1041




